P-05-830 Reopen St David's Medical Centre, Pentwyn Full Time - Correspondence from the Petitioner to the Committee, 5.11.18

Dear Kathryn,

Thank you for your email and for sharing this letter.

This is a really positive response and supplements the information I had received from the panel.

Could you pass on my thanks to the committee for their support with this petition? We haven't achieved the original aim of going back to full time hours, but we have saved the health centre so we are grateful for this.

Thank you for your help.

Kind regards

Cllr Joe Carter